
June 13, 2014

The Secretary
Ontario Securities Commission

20 Queen Street West

22nd Floor

Toronto, Ontario, M5H 3S8
Fax; 416-593-2318

Email: comments@osc.gov.on.ca

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Blair
Franklin

ASSET MANAGUMrNT

Re: Notice and Request for Comment - Introduction of Proposed Prospectus Exemptions
and Proposed Reports of Exempt Distribution in Ontario (the "Proposed
Amendments")

Blair Franklin Asset Management Inc. ("BFAM") is pleased to have this opportunity to submit its
comments on the Proposed Amendments. BFAM is a registered portfolio manager, commodity
trading manager, investment fund manager and exempt market dealer in Ontario and other
provinces of Canada. BFAM has approximately $625 million of assets under management through
the management of two privately offered investment funds. BFAM's clients are all Canadian,
primarily made up of high net worth individuals and family offices, with foundations, endowments,
pension plans and institutions as well. BFAM manages two principal absolute return strategies that
depend on, among other things, BFAM's ability to access private placements of securities by
domestic and foreign issuers. Although many of the securities that BFAM seeks to purchase are
available in the secondary market, pricing is not as attractive for the purchaser.

BFAM will therefore be impacted by the Proposed Amendments, not just as an investment fund
manager that relies on prospectus exemptions to distribute securities of the funds we manage, but
also as an institutional purchaser of securities offered through the exempt market. Our concerns lie
with the impact the Proposed Amendments will have on our ability to access investment grade fixed
income securities of foreign issuers. We believe that the Proposed Amendments will add an
additional layer of regulatory burden that will discourage foreign issuers from making investment
grade bonds availabie in Canada. Ultimately this will serve to prejudice our Canadian investors, as
it will negatively impact our ability to provide access to global markets and achieve our investment
objectives.

Background

In April 2013, the Ontario Securities Commission published for comment proposed amendments to
OSC Rule 45-501 and Nl 45-106 with a view to easing certain disclosure requirements (the
^Canadian wrapper requirements") imposed on foreign issuers selling securities on an exempt basis

CONSISTENT, PRUDENT PERFORMANCE.
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